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execsec@chilmarkma.gov

From: sandy broyard < @ .com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 30, 2018 10:37 PM
To: townadministrator@chilmarkma.gov
Subject: Re: Are you seeking Reappointment to a volunteer town board, committee or 

commission?

To Tim Carroll, Town Administrator 
Town of Chilmark 

I am seeking reappointment to the Chilmark Conservation Commission.  As a member of this committee for the 
past five years (not sure of the exact years)  I have come to realize how critical it is that the town is a 
responsible agent for the health and preservation of our fragile wetlands and coastal resources.  Over these years 
i have acquired the knowledge about land, plant life, and wildlife that is necessary to make sound decisions that 
respect the viability of our resources and the proposed plans of the applicants.   

The most challenging and most rewarding of these applicantions was the Squibmocket Farms proposal to build 
a causeway.  There was diligence and consideration that was respectful and thorough by both the applicants and 
the Commision over the course of many months, and this resulted in a plan that restored a town beach the way 
nature meant it to be and a well engineered causeway that will ensure safe access to Squibnocket Point for many 
years.  

This past year under the Chairmanship of Candy Shweder the Commission put together a flyer which explains 
the mission of the Con Comm and information that homeowners and businesses need to know when developing 
a project.  This is a first step at educating the general population of Chilmark about the importance of being 
responsible stewards of our fragile land here.  I believe we can do more in this direction. 

Respectfully, 

Sandy Broyard 

On May 30, 2018, at 11:16 AM, townadministrator@chilmarkma.gov wrote: 




